CEVA

February 15, 2022

End of Life Notification: FSM-9 & FSM-9 OEM

Dear Customer,

Due to an inability to obtain the components for the FSM-9 products, CEVA will be terminating these products with
this End of Life Notice. We cannot accept any new orders nor fulfill any open orders for these products as of this
notice date. Normally we would offer a last time buy opportunity, but we cannot due to the shortage of
components. We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause your team.
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For customers remaining interested in an alternate solution, we recommend contacting your CEVA Sales person to
discuss options.

If you have additional questions regarding this notice, please contact your local CEVA sales contact or
steven.francz@ceva-dsp.com.

Regards,

Senior Director Hardware Engineering & Operations
CEVA, Inc.

Steven.Francz@ceva-dsp.com




